
Here's What GCDHH is Doing For You!

Due to COVID-19, GCDHH is not currently offering in-person ASL courses.
BUT! Don't worry! In order to keep ASL courses going, GCDHH has decided to

open ONLINE ASL courses available through Zoom!

The deadline to register for courses is May 1st and the classes are first-come,
first-served. You can now learn ASL from the comfort of your couch. The course

is not limited to Georgia residents, anyone with internet access nation-wide is
welcome to register!

Click the button below to register and pay for your course today!

Sign Up for ASL Class

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/asl-online-classes-zoom-conferencing-tickets-103240890282
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